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Friday, 7 February 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
After half-term, we will be running additional practice assessments in English, Maths and Science as 
part of our exam preparation programme. These will be sat in the sports hall and gym and provide 
students with another opportunity to practice sitting assessments under timed conditions. They will 
also enable teachers and students to identify gaps in knowledge, which will in turn inform revision 
and future teaching. 
 
In addition to this, students who study GCSE German, French or Spanish will have an additional 
practice speaking exam during the week beginning Monday 3 March. Your child’s teacher will 
inform them of the date and time of this speaking exam. 
The timetable for these assessments is shown below: 

 
 

Class teachers will share information on what to revise and how to prepare for these assessments 
directly with their students.  
 
As you can see from the timetable, we will also be running our GCSE Food Preparation and 
Nutrition practical exams during the week beginning Monday 3 March. These are not a practice 
assessment and contribute to the students’ final grades. This is a change to the original date of the 
week beginning Monday 24 February, and a letter with further information will be sent out early  
next week to all students who study GCSE Food Preparation and Nutrition.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Ceri George 


